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Pasadena Police Foundation 

March 15, 2023 

To: Members of the Pasadena Chamber of Commerce 

Re: Pasadena Police Foundation 2023 Spring Appeal 

Dear Chamber Member, 
Scan QR Code to Donate 

We are launching our annual 2023 Spring Appeal and continue our efforts towards 
improving conditions for young residents of the City of Pasadena. Recently, we 
succeeded in raising over $30,000 for the Pasadena Police Department's youth 
initiatives. Our goal is to continue the momentum by supporting Chief Eugene Harris' 
new initiative to send youth to Camp Pasadena. This is a new program for Pasadena 
6th, 7th and 8th graders to experience an adventure in our local mountains to hike, climb, 
swim, and camp with some of their peers and Pasadena Police Officers in a relaxed and 
adventurous environment. 

The Foundation needs your support in raising funds for Camp Pasadena Scholarships. 
Our goal is to raise $20,000 dollars to send kids to camp. The Foundation and Chief 
Harris need your support. Please help make lasting memories for youth by supporting 
our Spring Appeal. 

Please join other civic leaders in supporting Chief Eugene Harris and our Pasadena 
Police Officers in raising funds to send kids to Camp Pasadena this year. Use the QR 
code above or visit our website to donate. www.pasadenapolicefoundation.org 

We thank you for your valued support. The Pasadena Police Foundation is a local 501 
C 3 Non-Profit Organization Tax ID# 954442545. 

Respectfully, 

Robert M o i P r e s i d e n t  
Pasadena Police Foundation 

Brandon CarrollNP 
Pasadena Police Foundation 
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